
LTCC  looking  for  literary
contributions
Lake Tahoe Community College is seeking submissions of poetry,
fiction, and creative non-fiction for its 25th annual edition
of “The Kokanee” literary journal.

Writers must be current LTCC students, faculty, or staff, or
an alumni who has taken at least one class at LTCC.

For poetry, writers may submit up to five single-spaced, typed
poems of no more than 10 pages. For prose, submit up to two
pieces  of  literary  fiction  or  non-fiction,  typed,  double-
spaced, and paginated, consisting of no more than 20 pages
total.

All  submissions  should  include  a  cover  page  that  states
“Kokanee Submission,” and includes the author’s name, physical
address,  phone  number  and  email  address,  as  well  as  a
statement of eligibility that indicates whether the writer is
a current or former student, or a current staff or faculty
member of LTCC.

Send  writing  and  cover  page  with  contact  information  to
Suzanne Roberts, Room A274, by Dec. 1, or submit materials by
email to kokanee@ltcc.edu. All accepted work must be submitted
in electronic form upon acceptance.

For more information, contact Roberts at robertss@ltcc.edu or
530.541.4660, ext. 708.
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